
Saltash Christmas Lights Switch On 

Press Release 

 
On Thursday 4th November 2021 the white river lights located in Fore Street will be 
switched on. 
 
The Christmas lights in Saltash will be officially switched on by the Mayor of Saltash 
Cllr P Samuels on Thursday 18th November at 4.30pm. This coincides with the start 
of late night shopping in the town. 
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